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 10th November 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Ref: Children in Need Day 
 
On Friday 17th November, the whole country will be joining together to raise money for Children in Need. 
Children in Need is a charity who support and help to improve the lives of disadvantaged children and 
young people around the UK.  For a suggested donation of £1 (but we are grateful for anything that you can 
share) children can bring into school one small cuddly toy for the day (preferably not their favourite teddy 
and without accessories).  Our newly elected School council have collected votes from each class and with 
a 75% majority decided this was how the school should mark Children In Need this year. Please note is it 
not a non-uniform day, normal school uniform/PE kit should be worn. 
 
Donations should be made directly to our just giving page, which allows the school to go cashless. If you 
wish to and are able at this time to donate you can do so by visiting the website below: 
 
Silsoe Lower School Just giving for Children in Need 
 
Alternatively, open a camera on your smartphone or device and scan this QR code, and select the website 
to take you directly to our just giving page. This is only for the donations and not for the purchase of items 
of merchandise.  
 
From Tuesday 14th November until Friday 17th November there will also be opportunities to purchase 
official Children In Need merchandise.  Below is a price list of all the items available.  
 
Pudsey Bear Ears £2.50 
Spot bottle £3.50 
Plush Pudsey Bear £5 
Rucksack £3 
 
If you would like to purchase any of these items please send the correct amount of money into school, we 
are sorry we are unable to give change. These items will be available in the mornings at drop off time just 
inside the School Hall doors which are accessible from the playground.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
The School Council.  

 
 
  
 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/silsoe-lower-school-silsoe-lower-school-1699447731990?utm_term=MQzVJGEeJ

